
 

 

  Learning to Read with Read Write Inc 

Read Write Inc. is a government backed phonics scheme designed by Ruth Miskin, which through systematic 

teaching and consistent routines, enables children to achieve high levels of reading success. At Pinehurst Primary 

School we believe that reading is the key to all learning and we are fully committed to making sure that every 

child is a reader by the end of KS1. 

Watch video tutorials on https://www.ruthmiskin.com/en/find-out-more/parents/ 

 to help you to understand more about Read Write Inc. Phonics and how to help your child read and write at 

home. 

Other useful websites 

Ruth Miskin Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/miskin.education 

Free e-books for home reading: 

http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/Reading/ 

YouTube 

https://www.youtube.com/ruthmiskintrainingedu?mc_cid=63bfb74b56&mc_eid=4ec2ad9cea 

Leading Read Write Inc at Pinehurst is Miss K Thomas 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Year Group Class Attendance  

% 

Minutes Late 

R Ash 94.1 253 

R Oak 90.7 427 

1 Elm   90.4 53 😊 

1 Cherry   93.4 252 

2 Fir   92.2 366 

2 Yew   97.1 😊 456 

3 Cedar   85.2 ☹ 266 

3 Hazel   92.2 408 ☹ 

4 Chestnut   93.9 273 

4 Holly   93.0 154              

5 Maple   96.8 241 

5 Sycamore 90.1 91 

6 Birch   91.1 299 

6 Willow   88.1 152 
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Attendance update ….  92% Whole school 

Can we improve this and get to our target of 97%+ 

attendance. 

Remember every day counts.  You need to be IN TO WIN. 

https://www.ruthmiskin.com/en/find-out-more/parents/
https://www.facebook.com/miskin.education
http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/Reading/
https://www.youtube.com/ruthmiskintrainingedu?mc_cid=63bfb74b56&mc_eid=4ec2ad9cea


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 If  your circumstances have 

changed and you think you may now be 

eligible please apply via 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/ benefits/free-

school-meals/ 

 

School Contact Number 07858 739336 for Emergencies  

 

Please ensure that your contact telephone number, email address and 

home address are kept updated.  Please contact school should these 

have changed.   

It is important that we have correct contact details for you so that we 

can keep you updated.  

 

 

World Book Day is fast approaching. This year 

we would like to do something different. Inspired 

by the Little People Big Dreams series, we would 

like the children to dress as an inspirational 

person. This will form part of Aspirations Week 

planned for later in the year. This is a fun week, 

where our children could explore their 

aspirations and dreams, it was also an important 

week to promote the idea of having a good 

career. 

 

 

 

 

Reminder that children should be wearing PINEHURST 

PE KIT on one day per week.  This is the school PE kit of 

a yellow t-shirt and navy shorts or joggers with a 

school jumper or cardigan please.  NO OTHER SPORTS 

WEAR OR KITS.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Wednesday 13
th

 March  - Blue for Bobby 

Come to school wearing BLUE non uniform with a 

50p donation to this cause. 

Friday 15
th

 March – Red Nose Day 

Come to school wearing RED non uniform or Comic 

Relief attire with a 50p donation to this cause. 


